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Payer ID for Blue Plus Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP) Claims Will
Change January 1, 2024

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will be migrating the processing of
Minnesota Health Care Program (MHCP) transactions back to Blue Cross on January 1, 2024. As a result of
this migration, the payer ID will change from 00562 to 00726 for transaction submission dates starting January
1, 2024, regardless of date of service.

Blue Cross requests that providers and clearinghouses prepare for this change and submit with the appropriate
payer ID beginning January 1, 2024. A crosswalk will be in place for claims submitted with the prior payer ID
and outreach will occur to notify providers that continue to submit with an incorrect payer ID.

Products Impacted
e Families and Children [formerly known as Prepaid Medical Assistance Program (PMAP)]

¢ MinnesotaCare (MNCare)
e Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+)
e Minnesota Senior Health Options (MSHO)

Questions?
Contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.
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